
19 July 2024 

Dear Stanford Class,        

 

I am thrilled that you are joining Year 4 Warwick class in 

September and I will be your new teacher:  I am delighted that 

you are the first class I am teaching at Hale Academy.   

I wanted to tell you a little bit about me, I have 3 children, a daughter and twin 

boys. My daughter loves dancing, one of my boys loves maths and the other loves 

cooking, growing fruit and vegetables from seeds and making things, they both 

love Roblox and going on the PS4.   I love music, going to the theatre and reading 

books. I like to spend weekends and some of my holiday camping and hiking with 

the Explorer Scouts. I have two cats, a big white boy called Casper who loves to 

eat and sleep and a little black and white girl called Laila who spends her time 

outside.  

I am so excited that we have an action-packed year which includes our Residential 

to Runways End, swimming lessons and lots of outdoor learning. In Year 4, we will 

explore lots of fun history and geography topics, create wonderful art, build up 

our skills in French, use our voices and other instruments in music, get physical 

in PE, design and make items in DT, build understanding of faith and religion in 

RE, discuss and share ideas in PSHE and develop our computing skills.  

I have a summer challenge for you, can you learn one new thing this summer or 

do something you have never tried before? (I would love to see photos). 

It has been wonderful getting to know you over the last few days and I look 

forward to spending more time with you after the summer holiday.  There are so 

many exciting and fun times ahead.  I can’t wait to see you in September and hear 

all about your summer adventures.  

 

See you in September.  

From 

Ms Sharp 


